
The Forestville Central School stage is coming back to life today as the Drama Department proudly 

presents the play Almost, Maine.  There are many Middle and High School students involved in this 

production known as one of the most popular plays put on by schools across the country.  There will be 

two shows today, Saturday June 4th, in the Jeff Geblein Auditorium.  A matinee performance this 

afternoon at 2:00, and an evening performance tonight at 7:00.  And to celebrate the return of 

productions, both shows will be free admission!  No tickets are necessary.  Please come and support our 

students and enjoy a really great performance for free.  This and a listing of all of the other end of year 

events can be found on our school website at www.forestville.com.  


